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February 7, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re:  Minors in Swahili and Somali
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on February 3, 2011, and reviewed the new proposed minors in Swahili and Somali submitted by the Department of African American and African Studies.  The committee felt the proposed minors to be well thought out and comparable to other such minors and voted unanimously to send them on to the full committee for consideration.  We requested only that several typos be corrected, and that it be noted that two courses listed in the pre-requite section of both minors, AAAS 2301 & 2302, will become 1000-level courses.

Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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